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Meeting called to order at 12:15 pm by Mike Coffey (President).  

   

Pledge of Allegiance and Invocation: Mike Coffey 

 

Board Attendees:   Noreen Hanson (Treasurer) and Kathy Malin (Office Manager). 

 

Mike thanked Scott Parker and Kathy Malin for chairing this event and for Scott’s excellent chef services of Panamanian food. 

 

Mike said there were minutes from the Reunion’s Annual Business meeting on the tables but since there wasn’t a quorum, we 

could not conduct any official business. 

 

Announcements:  

 November 4, 2017 – Space Coast Picnic – hosted by Bob and Kathy McConaughey, Bob and Frances Morrissey and 

Richard Grimison. 

December 16, 2017 – Holiday Luncheon at the St. Pete Yacht Club which will be chaired by Kelly Parthenais.  

Deadline to sign up is December 11. 

February 16-18, 2018 – Carnavalito DoubleTree Cocoa Beach which is the same hotel as this year (2017). 

March 3, 2018 – PCS/UF Luncheon in Gainesville. 

June 27-July 1, 2018 -  Annual Reunion in Orlando. 

 

New Business for Information Only: 

October Canal Record has been sent out.   

We are changing the publication of the Annual Directory from April to the Fall.  There will be an Annual Directory  

coming out within a month. 

 Reunion information for 2018 will be in the December Canal Record.  Mike touched on some great events during the 

reunion. 

 Mike introduced Andrew Kaufman as a new Associate Member and announced that he is selling a beautiful coffee 

table book on the new Panama and the construction of the last set of locks.    

 Two new Governor’s Club members signed up at the picnic using the new Clover Go. 

 

Adjournment -  The meeting was adjourned at 12:40 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________                         ____________________________________ 

Kathy Malin       Mike Coffey 

Office Manager      President 

 

   

 

 

  


